CIVIC LEAGUE OF PEMBROKE MEADOWS NEWSLETTER

President	Jim Fralix	497-6320	Chairman-Publicity	Dick Harman	497-6078
First Vice Pres.	Doug Cheeseman	497-6614	Chairman-Program	Keith Hall	497-7245
Second Vice Pres.	Tom Carr	499-0343	Chairman-Building	Don Dreelin	499-1171
Third Vice Pres.	Fred Pearson	497-0189	Chairman-Social	Vicki Kalfus	497-3083
Treasurer	Chas. Cunningham	497-2643	Chairman-By Laws	Harry Ekholm	497-9235
Financial Scretary	Rosemary Delacey	497-1240	Girl Scouts	Norma Frye	497-8803
Recording Secretary	Margaret Beda	497-0259	Block Mothers	Lee Hallier	499-2522
Corresponding Secretary	Clair Danner	497-6559	Cub Scouts (Pack 475)	Norm Akey	497-2015
Chaplain	Lawrence Norton	499-1081			

FOR YOUR INFORMATION

City Representatives

City Manager	Roger Scott	427-4242
Mayor	Frank A. Dusch	427-4411
Vice Mayor	Robert Cromwell	464-9325

Councilmen

Albert L. Bonney, Sr.	497-4520	Lawrence E. Marshall	464-6412
George R. Ferrell	497-6619	J. Curtis Payne	427-2190
John W. McCombs	428-7033	G. Dewey Simmons, Jr.	464-9303
D. Murray Malbon	428-4961	Earl M. Tebault	421-2288
Kenneth N Whitehurst	126_2081		

al Announcement: The St. Patrick's Nite of Dining and Dancing was enjoyed by all. More than 80 couples attended.

Business Plans: The Recreation Center held a Social Hour on Tuesday, 24th March at 7:30p-m- in the Atlantic Permanent Savings and Loan Association meeting room. Purpose: To discuss Recreation Center plans and to interest residents in joining. There is a membership drive in progress right now. To get your application please call Tom Carr at 499-0343.

Help!! Bob Dessoffy, your Cub Pack 475 Committee Chairman, needs help contacting prospective Cub Scouts. Won't take much of your time. Call 499-2241 if you would like to contribute some good to your community. Job will entail contacting parents explaining requirements for joining the pack. Doug Cheeseman still needs Block Chairmen. Little time and good experience. Call 497–6614. Duties will require you to keep 10-15 of your neighbors informed about Civic League matters.

Civic League Meeting Results! 17 March 1970 - Voted to combine June, July, August general meetings of the Civic League with Sept, Oct, Nov meetings respectively. This in effect cancelled out the meetings during the summer. Presented petition for a left-turn lane on Independence for turning into Pembroke Meadows.

General Announcements: Register and Vote in the general election. If you have ideas for a good program, call Keith Hall, 497-7245 with particulars. The Civic League will award a plague to the 3rd Precinct Patrolman of the year at the April meeting. Keith Hall is arranging for the Plague and Doug Cheeseman is coordinating to have the patrolman named by the 3rd Precinct Captain.

Baby Sitters List: The Civic League will publish a new baby sitters list shortly. If anyone wishes to have their name included on the list please call Jim Fralix at 497-6320 or Tom Carr at 499-0343.

: and Found: Lost - Pair of childs roller skates - please call 497-6320 if found.

Found - Metal trash can with white paint markings, owner can claim by calling 497-6320.

Found - Small 1970 Colorado license tag, call 499-2714.

